
High School Boundaries 
and Career Technical 

Education (CTE) 

As part of the Comprehensive District Design (CDD),  
MPS will recommend changes to high school  

boundaries. In addition, the CDD seeks to create  
centralized CTE programming so students receive  

skills and education necessary to succeed in  
whatever they take on after high school.

School-aged childcare and interpretation will be available.
 If additional accommodations are needed, contact Sharifa Urey, 

612.668.0128 or sharifa.urey@mpls.k12.mn.us.

For up-to-date and accurate information regarding  

the CDD and more opportunities to provide feedback, 

visit mpls.k12.mn.us/cdd.

Monday 
Feb. 24

Roosevelt

6-7:30 p.m.

Wednesday 
Feb. 26
Davis

6-7:30 p.m.

Attend an information session to learn more.

INFO SESSION 


